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Dear Parents/Carers, 
        
School trips and experiences support your child’s learning both on the day of the trip/experiences and 
back in the classroom. At Brentfield we expect all children to attend the trips to enhance their learning 
experience. 
 

Experience Teddy Bears Picnic 
Walk to Gibbons Recreational Ground 

Relating to our topic Understanding of the world  
Year Group Reception 
Dates Wednesday 9th July 2025 
The cost of the experiences N/A 
Payments must be made before N/A 

 
Your child can bring a teddy or soft cuddly toy to join them at the picnic. Food for the picnic will be 
provided by the school.  
 
To give consent and/or offer your help, please complete the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/6G6BmxVeB8 
 
If you are unable to access the form, then please inform the school office as soon as possible and staff 
will help you. 
 

 
Kind regards, 
 
P. da Silva 
 
Reception Teacher 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/6G6BmxVeB8

